
I support this bill and oppose the right of HOAs to require use of pesticides which may toxic and harmful to seniors, pregnant 
mothers and children, people and animals with compromised immune systems, neurological disease , allergies, chemical 
sensitivities. Many of these chemicals contain neurotoxins and chemicals linked to cancer. Several women in the neighborhood 
where I grew up died from cancer and many of the children developed neurologic anomalies.  Please protect the rights of individuals 
to protect the health of their families. The need for pesticides is indicative of poor landscaping choices, non indigenous plants and 
loss of a balanced habitat.

Thankyou Margo Traines


